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ACADEMY

EMAIL: OFFICE@BUDMOUTH-ASPIR

March 2023

Dear Parent and Carer

Year 9 Options

We had an impressive turn-out for the Options evening last week with almost 600 guests and a really
positive buzz around the school. | hope the process of choosing option subjects is going well and the
information provided has been supportive in that process.

If you did miss the presentation, or you want to revisit it there is a video of it on the Options webpage.

The Online Options Form is now available via the website for you to submit your option choices.
This form is quite straightforward but do get in touch if you have any questions. We advise that the form is

only completed after all the presentations have been viewed to avoid choices being rushed. The options
form is towards the bottom of the webpage below.

https://www.budmouth-aspirations.org/our-curriculum/year-9-options/

If you do have further questions for subject staff you can email the member of staff who leads the course
you have a question about, their contact details can be found on the subject page within the Options
Booklet.

| hope that the students enjoy the process of beginning to make some choices about courses they want to
study in Key Stage 4.

Thank you for supporting them in this process.
Yours sincerely
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Peter Hudson
Vice Principal

Wednesday 22nd March - Deadline for the Options form to be returned via Google Form.
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